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Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of Primrose Hill, 

 

Thank you for choosing to send your child to our school. 

Primrose Hill Primary School is a vibrant and exciting school for children 

between the ages of three and eleven years. 

 

We get to know our children and their families very well. Every child at 

Primrose Hill is special and valued. We expect children to do their best 

and we also demand high standards of ourselves. We aim to provide 

good quality teaching and resources to help children learn, achieve and 

succeed. 

 

All our staff keep up-to-date with educational developments in order to 

benefit children's learning. We pride ourselves on the personal qualities of 

our staff. We are approachable, friendly and always pleased to talk to 

you about your child, their school and their progress. Although I cannot 

promise to fix everything, I will always try my very best to make sure that 

your child is happy, safe and cared for and that you are listened to. Our 

parent workshops provide parents with a hands-on way of supporting their 

child in school and at home and every child is sent an attainment and 

effort report at the end of each term. 

 

Our engaging curriculum, along with our care and support systems, help 

to ensure that children have a happy and purposeful time at Primrose Hill. 

Although I have only been here a short time, I am pleased that some 

parents have already been in to share their words of support and 

encouragement. I hope that I will be able to continue the good work that 

Mrs Harding has done as the Head Teacher of Primrose Hill since the 
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school opened in 2007. 

 

Like everyone else at Primrose Hill, I want the school to be a centre of 

excellence, inspiration and superb academic achievement. To achieve 

these goals our school needs to change. These changes will help 

guarantee future success for your child and for the school. 

 

I hope that you will join us all on this exciting and rewarding journey. 

 

With my very best wishes to you and your family, 

 

 

 

Mr Lee Ashton 

Headteacher 
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